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          September 24, 2012 
 
 
James Springs 
Acting Inspector General 
National Archives and 
 Records Administration 
8601 Adelphi Road, Room 1300 
College Park, MD 20740-6001 
 
Dear Mr. Springs: 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the official Draft System Review Report on the 
Nuclear Regulatory Commission's Office of Inspector General Audit Organization.  We have 
no comments. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the response, please contact Stephen D. Dingbaum, 
Assistant Inspector General for Audits`, at 301-415-5915.  

 

Sincerely, 
 

      /RA/ 
 

 

 

Hubert T. Bell 
Inspector General 
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